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Please see attached files, one on problems in the proposed Zoning Code, the other on why allowing
even temporary, well-managed Outdoor Shelters in the OS zone is bad public policy. Note the issue
with ADU visitability in the Zoning Code document. We need more affordable ADUs, including
internal conversions which the amendments appear to limit significantly.
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